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     Senator Jack M. Martins (R-7th Senate District) recently thanked Dan Gavin of
Mineola for serving as a student intern in his district office this summer. 

     During his internship, Dan assisted Senator Martins and his staff with community
programs, research, constituent services, and informational outreach. Dan is a
student at Loyola University where he is pursuing a degree in economics and global
studies.

     “Dan is a bright young man who was a valuable asset to our office,” said Senator
Martins. “My staff and I appreciate his hard work this summer and wish him all the
best in the future.”

     Senator Martins (left) is pictured with Dan Gavin (right) in his office.


